
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

RE: Mr Youngs Leaving                                                                                       01:04:22 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

 

I am writing to let you know that Mr Youngs will be leaving us to start a new role after the Easter 

Holidays. Mr Youngs has a passion for working to support vulnerable learners and will be taking up 

a teaching role within a pastoral setting to pursue this further. 

 

I would like to thank Mr Youngs for his contribution to the progress made at Avanti Gardens 

School. I’m sure you’ll join me in wishing him all the best in his new role. 

 

Miss Forde will be remaining with us after Easter to step into the Covid catch-up teacher role for 

the 3 days each week. Mr Youngs will handover key information, so our support isn’t affected. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Ashley Milum 

Principal 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


